

اختبار تجريبي غير مجاب مدرسة إيبلا



تم تحميل هذا الملف من موقع المناهج القطرية

موقع المناهج ⇨ المناهج القطرية ⇨ المستوى الثاني عشر العلمي ⇨ لغة انجليزية ⇨ الفصل الأول ⇨ ملفات متنوعة ⇨ الملف

تاريخ إضافة الملف على موقع المناهج: 02:45:41 2025-11-03

ملفات اكتب للمعلم اكتب للطالب ا اختبارات الكترونية ا اختبارات ا حلول ا عروض بوربوينت ا أوراق عمل
منهج انجليزي ا ملخصات وتقارير ا مذكرات وبنوك ا الامتحان النهائي للمدرس

المزيد من مادة
لغة انجليزية:

إعداد: مدرسة إيبلا

التواصل الاجتماعي بحسب المستوى الثاني عشر العلمي



صفحة المناهج
القطرية على
فيسبوك

الرياضيات

اللغة الانجليزية

اللغة العربية

التربية الاسلامية

المواد على تلغرام

المزيد من الملفات بحسب المستوى الثاني عشر العلمي والمادة لغة انجليزية في الفصل الأول



Ebla International School

End of First Term Test

2024 – 2025

Grade 12

Strand	Response Points	Score
Use of Language	18	
Reading	12	
Writing	10	

Student Name : Grade (12) Section (.....)

Date : 24/11/2023

Final Score:

40

Do not write below this line.

Use of Language

Directions: In this part of the test, you will answer 9 vocabulary and grammar questions.

1

Read the following.

His rudeness toward his boss was the main reason for being

Which of the following BEST fits the above gap?

- ☐ informed
- ☐ sacked
- ☐ assess
- ☐ involve

2

Read the following.

We could save aamount of money to buy a new house

Which of the following BEST fits the above gap?

- ☐ consider
- ☐ consideration
- ☐ considerable
- ☐ considered

Do not write below this line.

3

Read the following.

The Qatarithe tradition of celebrating the National Day on Dec. 18th.
Every year.

Which of the following BEST fits the above gap?

- ☐ Uphold
- ☐ pass down
- ☐ established
- ☐ break with

4

Read the following.

She is well known for being....., do not ask her for any treat

Which of the following BEST fits the above gap?

- ☐ Tight-fisted
- ☐ big headed
- ☐ well-mannered
- ☐ absent-minded

Do not write below this line.

5

Read the following.

Isince morning and I didn't finish till now

Which of the following BEST fits the above gap?

- ☐ Have cooked
- ☐ have been cooking
- ☐ cooked
- ☐ cook

6

Read the following.

As theytennis, their parents went out shopping

Which of the following BEST fits the above gap?

- ☐ played
- ☐ playing
- ☐ were playing
- ☐ play

7

Read the following.

By the end of this month I.....here for 25 years.

Which of the following BEST fits the above gap?

- ☐ work
- ☐ worked
- ☐ will have been working
- ☐ will be working

8

Read the following

You.....the match if you don't practice harder.

Which of the following BEST fits the above gap?

- ☐ don't win
- ☐ won't win
- ☐ didn't win
- ☐ won

Do not write below this line.

9a

Fill in the gaps with words from the list below. (There is one extra word)

unique / punishment / donor / conductor / absent

- A. He is known as a generous _____ to charity organisations.
- B. The vase which you bought is so _____; I have never seen anything like it before.
- C. Half of our students were _____ from class today.
- D. You can ask the _____ about the arrival time of the next train to Melbourne.

Use the words in brackets to form a word that fits in each gap.

- A. All the characters mentioned in her story are _____ (imagine)
- B. The teacher does a yearly _____ (assess) of each child's progress.

Put the verb in brackets into the correct form.

- A. We were getting off the bus . A man called my father
(Rewrite using "as ")

- B. " You needn't bring your caught with you, the weather is nice," said Anna
(Rewrite in Reported Speech)

- C. " Let's go to the park, the weather is nice," said Danny
(Rewrite using " suggest)

Do not write below this line.

OR

9b

Fill in the gaps with words from the list below. (*There is one extra word*)

firm / heritage / regular / stereotype / fare

- A. The passenger can pay the _____ by credit card .
- B. A vital part of the country's -----has been destroyed.
- C. His father used to work for a small law _____ in Bristol.
- D. I do maintenance to my car on -----basis.

Fill in the gaps with the correct prepositions.

- E. His contribution _____ this organization had made a big change.
- F. At this hotel, you can check _____ at 3:00 and go straight to your room.
- G. Please be quiet, I can't concentrate _____ my seminar.

Do as shown in brackets:

- When I was at the university I studied at night . (rewrite using used to)

- This time tomorrow, I (visit) _____ my grandparents.
- You (not/find) _____ any ticket for the match unless you book now.
- " You broke the window when you were playing," said the man.
- (Rewrite using accuse)

Do not write below this line.

READING

Directions: Read the following then answer questions 10 to 14.

What Fresh Graduates Should Know about Their First Jobs

1- For recent graduates, internships may become a stepping stone to full-time, paid employment. Before accepting an offer to work as an intern you should get some information about the company's reputation of procuring their interns and decide accordingly. If they usually hire one intern but have tens of employees working day and night, it is better to look for other companies. The best place to have an internship position is an organization that gives you an opportunity to gain real work experience and develop your skills instead of using you as a cheap worker.

2- Another thing that should be considered is the size of the company. Sometimes bigger and more established organizations are better as they have a clear hierarchy and therefore it gives you a clear idea of your position and the job description and most importantly, it will be easier to get a mentor. Startups with only five employees are usually more flexible in terms of job responsibilities and therefore it makes it harder to define your position and get mentors.

3 -After you choose a company, do a little research on the company including the people who work there. You can comb social media such as LinkedIn, Facebook and Twitter to dig deep about the company's hiring managers and what they expect from a new employee.

4- Social media is also very useful to keep in touch with as many people as you can and build your network. Do not hesitate to maintain any personal connection you have because those connections could be the first ones who inform you about a new job opening or any vacant positions you can apply for.

5- If you aim for a dream job, do not overlook an entry-level position just because it offers mediocre salary. Entry-level employees are more likely to be given room to grow and learn from their mistakes. They will also be able to figure out the job routines and get used to them when they actually get the position they have been dreaming about.

6- As your first few jobs might be very demanding yet less rewarding, remember to have fun and enjoy your life. Working overtime may not always be a good idea to accelerate your career, especially if you have to be more stressed than your seniors who earn bigger salaries. In my opinion, setting the time for exercise and social life will make your life more balanced and stress free.

Do not write below this line.

10

What is the main purpose of the passage?

- ☐ to list the best companies one can work for
- ☐ to encourage students to work as part timers
- ☐ to give advice on how to choose one's first job.
- ☐ to share information on the different kinds of jobs.

11

Read the following

You can comb social media such as LinkedIn, Facebook and Twitter to dig deep about the company's hiring managers and what they expect from a new employee

Which of the following is CLOSEST in meaning to the underlined word?

- ☐ write
- ☐ catch
- ☐ create.
- ☐ search.

Do not write below this line.

12

Read the following

In my opinion, setting the time for exercise and social life will make your life more balanced and stress free.

Which of the following is CLOSEST in meaning to the underlined word?

- ☐ You must sleep for long hours
- ☐ You have to concentrate on working hard
- ☐ You should consider spending all your time socializing.
- ☐ You need to set time for sports and social life as well as work and entertainment..

13

According to paragraph 2, why would it be better to work for bigger and established organizations? Give TWO reasons.

Reason 1	
Reason 2	

Do not write below this line.

14

According to paragraph 6, work is not all one should care about. Mention two things that are important to do to have a balanced life.

The first thing	
The second thing	



Do not write below this line.

WRITING

Directions: In this part of the test, you will respond to **ONLY ONE** writing prompt.

تنبيه هام:

لا تكتب أي بيانات شخصية (اسم المدرسة / اسم الطالب / رقم الهاتف / العنوان التفصيلي / البريد الإلكتروني) بالرسالة و التزم ببيانات المرسل و المرسل اليه الموجودة بالسؤال حتى لا تتعرض لفقدان الدرجة.

Write an informal email to your friend John in Britain, describing a cultural event that you have recently attended in your country.

Your name : N. Ahmad

Helping tips:

- Name of the event
- How long the event lasts
- How often the event takes place
- Facts and figures about the vet.

OR

Write about the ADVANTAGES and the DISADVANTAGES of having many friends to hang out with

Helping tip :

- Share ideas
- Help in solving problems
- Learn bad habits
- Fail at school

Do not write below this line.

Write your email or essay here



Do not write below this line.



Do not write below this line.